
POTTER VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT

10170 MAIN STREET

P.O. BOX 186

POTTER VALLEY, CA  95469


PH: 707-743-1109


www.pottervalleywater.org


Dear PVID Customer,	 	 	 


The PVID Board of Directors wants you to be aware of our work with a water 
resources consulting company named Jacobs Engineering Group. We will be 
performing an extensive groundwater and geophysical study of Potter Valley.  


One of the steps of this study will require the use of a small drone with a sonar 
buoy that will fly over Potter Valley in a grid pattern performing an 
electromagnetic mapping survey of the subsurface geology. The flight is not 
expected to be long in duration and is planned for July 17-20, 2023. The 
information we gain from this study will help us determine the extent of our 
ground water basin and capability for storage.


The study is being funded through a Department of Water Resources grant attained 
by Sonoma Water, in a joint effort with the Mendocino County Inland Water and 
Power Commission. We are investigating new water storage options in Potter 
Valley in light of potential future changes to PG&E’s PV Project diversion 
facilities.


Use this Link to view a map of the drone flight path.

https://www.gemsys.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/UAV-VLF.png 


Please follow PVID website:  www.pottervalleywater.org 


For questions, please call Steve Elliott, Superintendent at 707-621-2045


Thank you,  PVID Board of Directors


